
 
	
 	
 	
  

 
29th January 2018 (H30) 

 

Open Public Lectures 
“Recapturing the Heritage of the Atomic-Bomb Experience:  

What must Hiroshima pass on?” 
 

A Project of the Comprehensive Partnership Agreement between: 
The Institute for Peace Science Hiroshima University, 

The Hiroshima Peace Memorial Museum, and  
The Hiroshima Peace Culture Foundation 

 
 
Seventy-three years have passed since the day of the Atomic-bombing of Hiroshima. 
Since “that day” the survivors have struggled through a myriad of trials and 
tribulations beyond our imagination. Overcoming their anger and animosity, they have 
chosen to shoulder the responsibility of advocating for a nuclear-free world based on 
universal peace. Their unyielding efforts drew renewed international attention when 



 
【Registration fees】Free of charge 
【How to secure your seat】Please contact us (contact detail shown below) by 28th 
February 2018 via any of the following media including telephone, post-card, Fax, or 
e-mail. Please provide us with the following information: your name & address, and 
whether or not you require sign language interpretation / summary scribing services. 
 
【Contact details for inquiries】  

Institute for Peace Science, Hiroshima University 
Higashisenda-machi 1-1-89, Naka-ku, Hiroshima 
730-0053 
Tel: 081-(0)82-542-6975 
Fax: 081-(0)82-542-0585 
E-mail: heiwa@hiroshima-u.ac.jp 

 
 


